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Town of Elba 

Public Hearing 

June 9, 2022 
 

 

Local Law #3 of 2022 – Prior Written Notice Model 
  

Those in attendance included: 

Supervisor Hynes      

Councilman Augello 

Councilman Chamberlain  

Councilman Coughlin        

Councilwoman Marshall 
 

Others Present: 

Town Clerk Werth 

Superintendent of Highways Yungfleisch 
 

Supervisor Hynes called the Public Hearing to order at 6:50 p.m. and opened the meeting for 

public comment on the Local Law #3 of 2022 – Prior Written Notice Model as published in the 

Daily News. 

 

Supervisor Hynes declared the Public Hearing closed at 6:55 on the Local Law #3 of 2022 – 

Prior Written Notice Model as no one spoke. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

 

Trisha Werth 

Town Clerk 

 
 


